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    Pastor Search Conversation #2: Mark your calendar and plan to stay after 

worship on Sunday, May 5 for our second church-wide conversation with our 
Pastor Search Committee. This conversation is open to anyone who calls First 
Baptist Roswell home. Lunch and childcare provided. Register on the Events 
page on our website today. 

Mother Daughter Tea: Ladies, we invite you to an Enchanted Garden Tea 
Party event on Thursday, May 9, from 6 to 7:30 PM at Primrose Cottage. This 
event is open to families with daughters aged 3 through 5th grade. Tickets are 
$15 per adult and $10 per child.  Registration is limited, so sign up today.  Visit 
the Events page on our website for complete details.   

POPs Concert: Don't miss our POPs Concert on Friday, May 17. Come and 
hear our First Baptist Roswell Orchestra perform a variety of musical hits, 
including big band ensembles, Broadway music, blockbuster songs, and 
patriotic tunes. Reception to follow the concert.  The concert begins at 7 PM in 
the Sanctuary.  While admission is free, we kindly ask that you consider a $10 
contribution per person. All proceeds will go to the Reuter Pipe Organ 
designated fund, which helps support the continuing maintenance and repair 
of our Sanctuary organ. 

Family Bowling is Sunday, May 19, from 3 to 5 PM at Stars and Strikes in 
Woodstock. Cost is $10 per person and includes bowling, shoes, pizza, drinks, 
and an arcade card. Open to families with children 3 years old through 5th 
grade. Visit the Events page and sign up. 

Golf for Missions:  Registration is open for our golf tournament for missions. 
The tournament is Monday, June 3 at Brookfield Country Club.  Don’t play 
golf? Be a sponsor instead. All proceeds benefit missions. Visit the Events page 
on our website for registration details. 

VBS Volunteers Needed! We need youth helpers and crew leaders. Crew 
leaders will walk children from station to station (map provided), build 
relationships with the kids, and help as needed. Youth in grades 6 and above, 
this is a great service opportunity! 

Appalachian Outreach: Our Men’s Ministry mission team will be heading to 
Appalachia July 7 through July 11. If you are interested in joining, visit the 
Events page on our website to sign up. Contact Wes at wes@fbroswell.org for 
more details. 
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Church Dialogue on Denominational Relationships: The Denominational 
Emphasis Committee invites you to the Chapel today, from 4 to 5:30 PM for a 
special time of dialogue.  Hear about current events in Baptist life, how our 
church relates to the various Baptist organizations we partner with, and how 
you can be more involved. 

Pastor’s Bible Study - New Study:  Join Dr. DeLoach for the Bible Study 
Second-Hand Gospels: Early Christian Writings Not in the Bible.  Learn what 
these early writings say, why they are not included in the Bible, and if they are 
relevant today.  Meet in the Chapel on Wednesdays at 6:30 PM. 

SALT Day Trip: Everyone 55 and over is invited to join the SALT ministry for a 
day trip to The Little White House and Callaway Gardens on Thursday, April 
18.  Cost is $60 per person and includes lunch at the Bulloch House 
restaurant.  Meet at church for an 8 AM departure.  Visit the Events page on 
our website to sign up. 

Parents Night Out is Saturday, April 20 from 6 to 9 PM. Drop off your kids at 
church and enjoy an evening out. Cost is $10 for one child and $20 for two or 
more. Open to infants through 5th graders. Sign up on the Events page on 
our website today. 

Usher Meeting:  Ushers, mark your calendar for an important meeting on 
Tuesday, April 23 at 7 PM.  Meet in room 350 (education building).  Pizza 
dinner provided.  Please RSVP to robert@fbroswell.org. 

Beyond Our Walls:  Register today for our annual day of service on 
Saturday, April 27, from 8 AM to 1 PM.  Visit the Events page on our website 
for service opportunities and to sign up. 

Church Conference:  The next church conference will be Sunday, April 28, at 
6:45 PM in the Sanctuary.  The Church Council will meet immediately after 
the conference in the Chancel Choir rehearsal room.  If you are a committee 
chair, you are a member of the Council. 

Family Picnic:  Children’s ministry families, join us on Wednesday, May 1, 
from 5 to 7 PM for a family picnic! We will enjoy Chick-fil-A at 5 and play 
outdoors. Sign up on our website today. 

College Graduates: We want to recognize you! Please submit your name 
and your graduation school to Robert Turnbull at robert@fbroswell.org no 
later than Friday, May 10. 
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